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Hi Scott,
 
Thank you for your email, interest in this topic, and suggestion regarding ground source heat pumps
for public facilities. The county is just getting started on its climate work and we have not started
evaluating specific policies or actions yet.
 
Thank you again for your input and we look forward to hearing any additional ideas you might have
as we get further along in this work.
 
Regards,
Jenna
 

Jenna Kay she/her/hers
Planner III
COMMUNITY PLANNING

564.397.4968

                 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Larisa Sidorov <Larisa.Sidorov@clark.wa.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2023 10:08 AM
To: Jenna Kay <Jenna.Kay@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: FW: Council to hold work session on new climate change planning legislation
 
Please see below
 
Larisa Sidorov
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From: Scott Golphenee <scottgolphenee@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2023 9:40 AM
To: Larisa Sidorov <Larisa.Sidorov@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Re: Council to hold work session on new climate change planning legislation
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you for the invitation to attend and I'm grateful for all that you and your team are doing to
maintain a balance of growth and sustainability.  
 
Has your team considered the use of ground source heat pumps to heat and cool public buildings. 
They are over 400% efficient and qualify buildings for LEED certifications.
 
On Thu, Jun 22, 2023, 09:06 Larisa Sidorov <Larisa.Sidorov@clark.wa.gov> wrote:

COUNCIL TO HOLD WORK SESSION ON NEW CLIMATE
CHANGE PLANNING LEGISLATION

News Release from Clark Co. WA Communications
Posted on FlashAlert: June 22nd, 2023 8:29 AM

Vancouver, Wash. – Clark County Council will host a work session on new climate change
legislation the morning of June 28, 2023, after the Board of Health meeting, which begins at
8:30 a.m.

With the passage of E2SHB 1181 during the 2023 Washington state legislative session,
Clark County is now required to add a Climate Change Element to its Comprehensive Plan
by June 30, 2025. This work will be integrated into the 2025 Comprehensive Plan Periodic
Review project. 

The work session is intended as an initial informational briefing for council and will include
an overview of the new legislation and outline how it intersects with the rest of the 2025
Comprehensive Plan Periodic Review project.

The work session is open to the public, however there will be no public comment as part of
the event.

The meeting will be held in a hybrid format. Attendees can join in person in the sixth-floor
hearing room of the Public Service Center, 1300 Franklin St., or virtually via Webex.

The meeting materials can be found at https://clark.wa.gov/community-planning/2025-
update-meeting-and-event-information.

Information on how to attend the meeting can be found on the council’s meeting page
at https://clark.wa.gov/councilors/clark-county-council-meetings. A recording of the
meeting will also be posted on this webpage for viewing later. 
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To learn more about the 2025 update and to sign up for project updates, please visit the
project website at www.clark.wa.gov/2025update.

Sent via FlashAlert Newswire. Replies to this message do NOT go back to the sender.
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